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Date  Time Nature Details 

9/1/2025 01:03 Arrest Warrant  A deputy met with a New Albany Police 

Officer to take custody of Marisa N. Martin, 

age 35 of Columbus, for an outstanding 

arrest warrant and then transported her to the 

Tri County Regional Jail. 

9/1/2025 11:12 Protection Order 

Violation 

A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 18000 block of Main Street in Broadway 

to investigate a possible violation of a 

protection order. No report was taken. 

9/1/2025 11:15 Dispute A deputy investigated a custody dispute that 

occurred at a residence in the 19000 block of 

Paver Barnes Road.  No report was taken. 

9/1/2025 11:29 Domestic Violence Deputies, along with units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department, were dispatched 

to a residence in the 9200 block of Dewitt 

Drive to investigate a report of domestic 

violence between a husband and wife.  As a 

result of the investigation, deputies arrested 

Vishal Nayan, age 40 of Dublin, and charged 

him with domestic violence.  He was 

transported to the Tri County Regional Jail, 

and a report was taken, #2025-00031363. 

9/1/2025 15:07 Mental Health Deputies were called to a residence in the 

13000 block of US Route 36 for a person 

experiencing a mental health crisis.  No 

report was taken. 

9/1/2025 16:44 Recovered Property A deputy took possession of a cellphone that 

was found on Weaver Road at the 

intersection of Scottslawn Road.  The owner 

was located, and the phone was returned.  No 

report was taken. 



9/1/2025 17:37 Trespassing Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

17000 block of Waldo Road for a report of 

juveniles trespassing, littering, and damaging 

the property.  No report was taken. 

9/1/2025 21:02 Recovered Property A deputy and units from the Allen Township 

Fire Department were dispatched to 

Northwest Parkway in the area of Darby 

Pottersburg Road to investigate an automated 

crash alert from an I-Phone. It was 

determined the phone fell off a vehicle. The 

owner of the phone was located, and the 

phone was returned.  No report was taken. 
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